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12/5/18 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

English… This week we starting reading a new story and we began writing about what the story is 

about. 

                                            

                         
 

Maths….This week we have been working on more  division. 

 
                                        
Next Week: 

English… We will be reading more stories about Harry and his bucket of dinosaurs and starting to 

think about writing our own stories. 

Maths… We will be revisiting fractions. 

 

School Trip 

We had a fantastic trip to Woburn Safari Park. We all had a wonderful time and the 

children really enjoyed the day. 

                          
PE 

 

Next week Year 1 will be continuing with swimming, so please ensure your child is signed up to take 

part. This is part of the curriculum so all children should be attending. 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 
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